
 
 

 
 

 
REQUEST 15763 RESPONSE 

 
 
The council has highlighted plans to enforce its Traffic 
Regulation Order powers across Wigan. I was eager to 
know whether these projects involve the implementation 
of Automatic Number Plate Recognition (ANPR) 
cameras. And if so, how much funding the council has 
put behind this project. And what the timeline of this 
funding is 

 
 
I can confirm that the Council is planning to use 
government approved ANPR cameras to enforce 
moving traffic offences. 
 
The capital budget for this project is around £110k 
and it is anticipated that this will project will 
commence on site within the next 16 weeks.  
 

 


